

	Learn Grow Explore Girl Scouts:        FOR ALL GIRLS ENTERING KINDERGARTEN IN SEPTEMBER!
Girl Scout Daisies sparkle with that first-time-ever newness in everything they do. Volunteers are needed to assist and lead troops. Training and support are provided. Questions? Please contact Pam Singer: Psinger@gsnnj.org.                                                                                         The contents of this flyer are provided solely as a public service. The event or activity described here is not in any way affiliated with the Oradell Public School, nor is it endorsed by the Oradell Board of Education.  



